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30/01/2022 

MRS Clare Foale 
46 / 48a Consul RD 
Brookvale NSW 2100 

RE: DA2021/2667 -60 Federal Parade BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

I am writing to oppose the proposed increase of student enrolments at St Augustine's. We live 
in a neighbouring street and are already impacted by the lack of parking and increased traffic 
during school term and school times. It is not uncommon for traffic to be at a standstill for 15 
minutes during pick up. Increasing numbers would lead to this worsening even further. 
Especially as I understand the school is not proposing any other traffic management to help 
with the situation. We strongly opposed the increase of numbers. Thank you for taking this into 
consideration. Regards, Clare and Simon Foale 
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